
 
 
      

 
 
14.05.2020 

 
 

NOTICE              
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This is with reference to the Govt. of WB notification dated 
16/04/2020. No. 138-SSE/20 the Summer Excursion to Himachal 
Pradesh  is postponed as of now. However, the deferred dates will 
be notified later. 
 
 
For further details  you may contact Mr. Soumak Chatterjee and           
Mr. Sanjay Bhattacharya. 
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